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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As we come to the end of summer 1, can I first say how great it has been to 

have a ’normal’ half term. It has been great to see the children settled in 

school and enjoying their learning.  

 

Thank you for your support with the MHSA event, Breaking the Rules Day. 

Much needed funds raised and fun had by all. I’ll be pleased to get back to Not 

Breaking the Rules Day after half term!   

 

We finish today for a two week break and return to school on Monday 14th 

June. The weather forecast looks good and I hope you all have a relaxing break 

and take the opportunity to visit friends and relatives. Please see below for   

information about contacting school with a positive case over the weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

Positive Case 

We are still expected to ‘track and trace’ the close contacts of any Covid-19 cases 

for the first 48 hours after we finish for the half term break. If your child receives 

a positive test result between the close of school on Friday 28th May and Monday 

31st May then please let us know by emailing: admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk  

In your email communication, please provide us with the following information: 

 Name of your child 

 Date of onset of symptoms 

 Date of test 

 Date of test result 

 Outside of their class bubble any pupils or adults they can remember coming 

into contact with in school, to and from school and during break and lunchtimes 

The diagram below shows this 10 day isolation process. 
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Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

Many of our children have entered the Royal Mail Stamp Design Competition and 

there is an information letter below about the competition below. If you do not 

wish for your data to be used please contact admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk  


